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In love with Christ; Be the best I can, Be kind to one another. 

 
 

 
   Wednesday 18th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

After School Club – Change of Hours 

 

As a school, we fully appreciate the invaluable support our After School Club provision offers to our 
families. Although well attended by our children, regrettably we have had to review our opening hours. 
As you will appreciate, After School Club is made affordable for our families and non-profit making 
for school. Unfortunately, with the school budget having significantly higher demands made upon it, 
at the very least, we have to ensure that our costs for the club are being met. We have to cover the 
costs of the Play Leader, Play Worker, Safeguarding Lead & Site Manager, in addition to utilities. 
Going forward, our school budget does not allow the After School Club to be subsidised. 

We have explored all options available to us. Our priority is always to support our children and families 
in any way possible, which is why we want to avoid closing the club at all costs. In order for the club 
to continue long term, from Monday 20th February 2023, After School Club will close at 5:00pm with 
the reduced charge of £4.40. Please note that the charge will be reviewed and may alter in the new 
financial year. 

We do recognise that for some of our families this may not meet your childcare needs and sincerely 
apologise for this. We completely understand if you feel that you need to find alternative childcare 
provision.  We would never reduce any provision without careful consideration; however, in this 
instance the only alternative was to close the club completely.  We hope that for the vast majority of 
our families you will be able to make the necessary adjustments and continue to attend.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Bellis-Knox 
Head Teacher  

  


